
St Paul’s Primary School Mildura had a fantastic NAIDOC day celebration on Friday, July 27. The 
day began with an Opening Liturgy organised by Mr Browers, this included a Smoking 
Ceremony performed by Will Hannah. The students then enjoyed a variety of activities 
including making and eating Johnny Cakes, making indigenous style lanterns, indigenous 
games and listening to our guest speaker Will Hannah speak about the indigenous culture. The 
day ended with assembly where were entertained by our Indigenous boys and girls dance 
groups. 

A big thank you to Nathan Yates who taught and performed with the boys and to Taya Philps 
who danced with the girls. Thank you also to Aunty Belinda and the Clontarf students who 
helped Carl with the Johnny Cake making, to Stanley Ward who provided us with a large pot of Kangaroo Stew for the 
students to enjoy and to all others that were involved on the day. Our rich community involvement is what makes our 
NAIDOC celebrations so great. 

Naomi Kennedy  - Deputy Principal 
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